

Berrys Lane Sutton, St. Helens WA9 3HE Web: stcuthberts.com
Tel: 01744 678123
Email: hello@stcuthberts.com

Headteacher: Mrs Catherine Twist B. Ed Fax No: 01744 678127

26 April 2021

Dear Parent/Carer

I'm delighted to be writing to you to offer you the opportunity to purchase a Class of 2021 Leavers Hoody for your child.

We are working with AC Sports, and are eagerly anticipating what is sure to be a wonderful keepsake to celebrate their time at the school.

The Hoodies will have a large '21' print on the back, containing the names of all students in the Year Group, and will also feature an embroidered logo on the front. Students can pick from four colours and they also have the opportunity to personalise their Hoody with a nickname too at a small extra cost. *If you wish to add a nickname, it should be appropriate.*

Prices start at £17.00 so please don't miss out. To purchase a St Cuthbert's 2021 Leavers Hoody, simply follow the link below and this will take you to the AC Sports website where you can make payment and choose your size/colour.

St Cuthberts Leavers Hoodie 2021

Deadline: The deadline for ordering hoodies is Friday, 28th May 2021.

Delivery: You have the option to select delivery to your home (extra delivery charge payable) or free of charge to school.

Please complete the form below if you decide to order a hoody for your child.

Yours faithfully

Mr Mearns
Head of Year 11

PARENTAL REPLY FORM:

Student Name: ______ Form: ______ Yes, I have ordered and purchased a Y11 Leavers' Hoody for my child and have selected the delivery to school option (free or charge). Yes, I have ordered and purchased a Y11 Leavers' Hoody for my child and have selected the delivery to my home option (extra charge for delivery).

Thank you for completing this response.







□ No, my child is not interested in purchasing this item.











